Conibear Rowing Club Officer Meeting
May 11, 2020

Attending, by Zoom: Sara Lopez, Eleanor McElvaine, Jane Powers, Catharine Reid, Virginia Calvin, Tara Vagen, Jane McPhedran 

Report from Lakewood Marina- Eleanor and JP
· No complaints from people that live there.
· New manager, Nick, arrived after Conibear, so he just thinks it’s normal that rowers are there.
· Steel post to hold small boats off shore, need new straps.
· Three boats at once launching felt okay.
· Precautions: wearing masks, carrying boats far away from one another, carrying one’s own oars, people in doubles keeping masks on, sanitizing all parts of the boats that they touch (wingnuts, shoelaces, etc.), sanitizing hands before and after.
· Boats are sticking together for safety- stopping at “catch up” points.

Boathouse closed until 6/22 at least

Treasurer’s Report- TV
· Trying to figure out budget is tricky without knowing when boathouse will open, what we are paying for boathouse use, etc.
· Registering for fewer races means less expenses.
· We do have enough money in bank right now to pay expenses.
· We’re expecting to be at Lakewood both May and June.
· Paying Eleanor and Sara for rental of space at their house in March and April.
· We need how to collect dues from members…Ginny offered to reach out 1-1 to members who still need to pay dues.
· Before Ginny reaches out, figuring out what members need to pay on a month-by-month basis would be helpful.  Sara L explained it can get confusing if there are too many asks for payment.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Also, acknowledge that it may be hard for some people to pay, and offer help to those people.

Minutes submitted by Jane McPhedran 
